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2nd  March 2020 

2 - 6 

Athletics Carnival 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Friday March 13th, students from Year Two to Year Six will be participating in our School 
Athletics Carnival at the Amaroo playing fields. The children will be involved in a variety of 
competitive and non-competitive events throughout the day, including running, novelty games 
and field events. There will be a strong emphasis being placed on having fun, encouraging others 
and participation. The cost of the Athletics Carnival and bus hire is covered by the excursion levy 
for Term One. Children are asked to wear their sports uniform or house colours.  
 
The day will run as follows: 
 
The children will be travelling by bus to the Amaroo playing fields. The buses will leave school at 
9:15am.  
 
The event rotations will begin promptly at 9:30am and finish at 1:50pm 
 
The buses will pick up the students from 2:10pm onwards.  
 
If you would like to take your child directly home from the carnival please do so after notifying 
your child’s teacher.  You can advise your child’s teacher prior to the carnival or on the day.    

 
 
We will require lots of parent helpers on the day. You can also indicate your availability for this 
on the return slip. 
 
There is no canteen available. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty of water.  

 
Please fill in the form attached and return to your child’s teacher by Friday 6th March 2020. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, contact either your child’s teacher or myself. Please feel 
welcome to join us on the day.   

 
Kind regards, 
 
Catherine Blackwell 
Catherine.blackwell@cg.catholic.edu.au   

Mother Teresa School  
PO Box 6 

GUNGAHLIN   ACT   2912 

Phone:  02 6241 5604 

Email:  office.mts@cg.catholic.edu.au 
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Please return one form for each child. There is no need to tear off each section.  
  
 
I give permission for my child ________________ in class_____________________to participate 
in the Athletics Carnival on Friday March 13th at the Amaroo playing fields. I also permit my child 
to travel by bus to and from the carnival.  
 
Name: _______________________________ Signed: _______________________  
 
Emergency contact number on this day:  
 
 

 
Parent Helpers. We need lots of parent helpers on the day. Jobs include marshalling, recording 
and measuring. Your assistance is very much appreciated and days like these cannot happen 
without your generous support.  

 
I will be available to assist on the day.  
 
Your name: ________________  
 
Child’s class: _______________ 
 
Contact number and email: ___________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

(Please return note complete, there is no need to tear off) 


